
2025 Tree City USA Application for Certification 

As part of our continued commitment to Tree City USA recognition, our 2025 application 

will be submitted once the application period officially opens in September 2025. One of 

the key requirements for eligibility is having a signed 2025 Arbor Day proclamation prior 

to the application opening. To ensure we meet this requirement, we have taken proactive 

steps to issue and sign the 2025 proclamation during our Arbor Day celebration this year. 

This timing allows us to align with Tree City USA guidelines and maintain our city’s 

standing while demonstrating our ongoing dedication to urban forestry and environmental 

stewardship. 


